
 

 
Save the Date: 2021 Pennsylvania Distance Education and SARA 

Workshop 

The annual Pennsylvania Distance Education and SARA Workshop will be held 
virtually on November 18, 2021, from 1:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m.  The workshop is 
intended for colleges and universities in Pennsylvania that are members of the 
national State Authorization Reciprocity Agreement (SARA). The workshop will 
give distance education staff of these institutions the opportunity to learn of new 
regulations and requirements affecting online courses. 
 
The workshop is free and details regarding registration and the full agenda will be 
emailed to you soon.  Speakers will include representatives of NC-SARA, the PA 
Department of Education, and WCET-SAN.   
 
Staff of the AICUP Research Center participate on the planning committee for the 
workshop along with representatives of Temple University, Penn State, 
Shippensburg University, and the Pennsylvania Department of Education.  For 
additional information on the workshop or on participation in the national State 
Authorization Reciprocity Agreement, please contact Ron Uroda. 


